
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

Thank You Federal Employees and Public Servants 
 

May 8, 2023 

The National Federation of Federal Employees (NFFE) would like to thank the NFFE membership and all 
federal employees during Public Service Recognition Week. Our dedicated public servants in this country 
uphold our democracy and keep our nation moving forward. This week, we honor their commitment to 
their fellow citizens and the amazing work they do to make this country great. 

NFFE-IAM members carry out countless essential services for the American people every day. From 
maintaining our military’s readiness to caring for our nation’s veterans, from protecting our public lands 
and fighting wildfires to processing passports, and hundreds of critical missions in between, NFFE-IAM 
members make this country work.  

“I am so proud of the tremendous service NFFE-IAM members perform for the American people,” said 
NFFE National President Randy Erwin. “I am always blown away by the importance of the work that our 
union’s members perform. Public servants like those represented by NFFE truly do not get the recognition 
they deserve on a regular basis. That is why NFFE is so proud to be a part of and celebrate Public Service 
Recognition Week – a time when public servants get the respect and appreciation they deserve. Thank you, 
NFFE-IAM members, for your tireless service the American people and dedication to your country.” 
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